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This liaison statement answers FG-MV-LS23.

A new liaison statement has been received from SG2.
This liaison statement follows and the original file can be downloaded from the ITU ftp server at http://handle.itu.int/11.1002/ls/sp17-sg2-oLS-00074.docx.
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	Abstract:
	This liaison statement provides a response on standardisation activities of ITU-T SG2 relevant to FG-MV (FG-MV-LS23, our SG2-TD304/GEN) and proposes a way forward to ensure that issues of relevance can be identified easily and simply.  



ITU-T SG2 thanks the FG-MV for their liaison requesting the status of standardisation activities that are related to Metaverse.  ITU-T SG2 is responsible for operational aspects and the Recommendations that are within the remit of ITU-T SG2 are technology neutral.  Specifically, if FG-MV deliverables intend to specify the use of numbers, names, addresses and identifiers, as well services, or indicate the management activity in support of implementation of metaverse, then the activities of ITU-T SG2 will be relevant to FG-MV.
To assist in understanding the extent to which ITU-T SG2 activities have a relevance for FG-MV, ITU-T SG2 would welcome the opportunity to review the draft deliverables and provide updates as to the relevant standardisation activities, should they exist, to FG-MV.
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